
CIRCULAR

Ref. No. BBPS/MN/22-23/50 Date: 06.10.2022

Dear Parent

Please be informed that there is a change in school timings from 10th Oct to 21st Oct, 2022 due to

Half Yearly Examination of other classes. The school timings for the Pre-Primary Department

will be from 8.30 am to 12.30 p.m. The buses will ply accordingly.

Regards

Ms. Rekha Budakoti Mr. Harsh Kumar
Head Mistress (Primary) Principal


